
April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $1.0 million in funding for the Early Care and Education Workforce 

Advancement Project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Consortium for Early Learning Services, 

located at 21250 Box Springs Rd Suite 207 Moreno Valley, CA 92557. 

 

The funding would be used to provide Early Childhood Education professionals with advising to 

set professional goals, award stipends for educational and professional development attainment, 

pay fees to obtain, renew or upgrade Child Development Permits, and offer professional 

development (PD) trainings. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


